Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Dennis Dettloff <Dennis.Dettloff@anteagroup.com>

Sent: Tuesday, May 27, 2014 10:45 AM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Cc: Jonathan Fillingame; Walter T. Sprague (wsprague@pcandf.com)

Subject: Fuel Leak Case RO219- UNOCAL #5043, 449 HEGENBERGER RD. OAKLAND
Keith:

| just received a call from the property owner (Beretta Property Management) for the adjacent property where
monitoring wells MW-7 and MW-8 are located. Our agreement for access to these two monitoring wells has expired
and Antea Group has requested that it be extended. However, Mr. Beretta has requested that these two monitoring
wells be removed and no longer allowing access to his property. Let me know if this is acceptable to you and if so,
Antea Group will begin the process of destroying these two monitoring wells. Don’t hesitate to contact me if you have
any questions.

Best Regards,
Dennis S. Dettloff, P.G.|Senior Project Manager| Antea Group
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